. No School on Thursday, December 7 for the Norm Stewart Classic.

. PAT will host “Breakfast With Santa” on Saturday, December 9 from 9 a.m.-11
a.m. at South Shelby High School.

. FBLA and Student Council are hosting a Food Drive December 11th, 12th, and
13th. Please send nonperishable items with your child if you would like to
donate.

. 5th and 6th grade Band Concert will be Wednesday, December 13 at 7:00
p-m. Students need to be in the band room at 6:30 p.m. Students are to wear
concert attire.

. Christmas Concert will be Thursday, December 14 at 7:00 p.m. in the High
School Gym. Students need to wear concert attire (dress clothes). Students will
need to be in their classrooms by 6:45 p.m. Doors will not open until 6:30 p.m.

. End of 2nd Quarter will be Wednesday, December 20.

. No School on December 21st-January 3rd for Christmas Break. School will
resume January 4.

. If you would like to receive the Monthly Elementary Bulletin. Please email the
Elementary Office at lanisen@nshelby.k12.mo.us.

. With colder temperatures approaching, please remember to send weather
appropriate clothing for your child. They will be going outside as much as
possible, so your child will need a coat.

10.Cold and Flu season is upon us. Please remember, your child needs to be fever

free for 24 hours before sending them to school. Also, please encourage good
handwashing and coughing into their elbow.



